[bookmark: _GoBack]Sandusky Central Catholic School
Board of Directors-Regular Meeting
December 9th, 2015

Present:  Fr Michael Roemmele, Duff Milkie, David Harrison, Mary Murphy, Carla Pelz, Chris Kolar, Julia Colavincenzo, Julie Youskievicz, Rob Kaftan. and Jen Lippus

Guests- Tad Windau (CFO).

Excused: Fr Joe Steinbauer

The evening began at 6:00 in the Panther Performance Center with an open forum for concerned stakeholders.  There were no attendees.

The regular meeting was called to order at 6:05
Chris led us in prayer to begin our meeting.

An abbreviated meeting was planned to review the recommendations of the tuition policy review committee and vote on their proposal before adjourning for fellowship.

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS:
A motion was made to accept the minutes of the November 2015 Board meeting with modifications suggested by Duff.  This motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

New Business
Chris provided an overview of the conversion for using the University Equivalent Standard and the impact on calculating grade point averages.  He proposes continuing to use our current grade scale but calculating the conversion to University Equivalents which would allow our students to be more competitive when applying for college admission and scholarships.

Chris also presented a comparison of school schedules that compares a seven period vs eight period school day.  A preliminary discussion provided a historical perspective of this issue and a consideration of factors that impact this decision.  The board asked Fr Michael to review these possibilities with the principals and staff and create a “pros and cons” list that includes consideration for staffing, scheduling, College Credit Plus criteria, and the impact on our school calendar (hours of instruction vs. days per year).  This item will be a January agenda item.

Fr Michael provided an overview of the proposed tuition process and the flow of communication from the school to families with an emphasis on customer service and meeting the individual needs of families.  After review of the enrollment letter, tuition contract, flowchart for tuition payment, and customer feedback form, Tad provided an overview of meetings with the Diocese regarding tuition policy.  The Diocese will be meeting with ODE this month and will provide feedback in early January for tuition policy parameters and the EdChoice program. 
 
A motion was made to accept the proposed tuition policy structure and implementation, subject to the necessary refinements based on input from the Diocese.  
This motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

The board recognized all the efforts of the Ad Hoc tuition committee, board members, and administration for their two-year commitment to creating this comprehensive tuition policy.

The regular meeting was closed in prayer by Julie and concluded at 7:05PM.

Respectfully submitted by,
Mary Murphy
Secretary, SCCS Board of Director



